
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – MAY 17, 2004 

REQUEST FOR INSTALLTION OF A THREE-WAY  
STOP ON ELLERBY SQUARE AND RAINBOW DRIVE 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends: 
 

1. That the Engineering staff be directed to review the feasibility of placing a three-way 
stop on Ellerby Square and Rainbow Drive. 

 
2. That a report be brought back to a future Committee of the Whole Meeting 

 
3. That the attached petition be received for information. 

Purpose 

To address the speeding problem and implement some traffic calming measure that will address 
some of the safety concerns of the local residents.  
 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A number of residents who live on Rainbow Drive are concerned about the speed, in which the 
vehicles are traveling on Rainbow Drive, some have been clocked at over 70 km/hour.   This 
poses a very dangerous situation for the pedestrians and children in the area.  
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This is consistent with Vaughan Vision 2007: 
 

3.3.1 Implement effective traffic calming measures. 
 

Attachments 

Petition signed by the residents on Rainbow Drive. 

Report prepared by: 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joyce Frustaglio 
Regional Councillor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF PETITION 

 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.: 36 
   
 Item Name: REQUEST FOR INSTALLATION OF A  
    STOP ON ELLERBY SQUARE AND RAINBOW DRIVE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated: MAY 10, 2004 
 
No. of Signatures:  11 
 
Submitted by:  RESIDENTS OF RAINBOW DRIVE 

 
  
 
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 

City of Vaughan, Clerk’s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 

 
 


